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June 18th, 2015 
 
 
TO: REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 
 

OSFI Decision 
 
 

We know members are anxious to hear news about the OSFI pension relief decision.  
Unfortunately we still have no news to report.  We are at the complete whim of OSFI 
and to date, no decision has been rendered. 
 
More information and details about the ramifications of this delay can be found on 
President Peter Duffey’s blog at:  peterduffey.wordpress.com. 
 
If and when we receive a decision, or any news, it will be communicated to the 
membership without delay. 
 

 
In Solidarity; 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Duffey       Doug Best 
President       Executive Vice President 
 


